
Chang, Richard

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Tuesday, October 05, 2010 2:41 PM
To: Burnell, Scott
Subject: RE: SOARCA

Thanks.

From: Burnell, Scott
Sent: Tuesday, October 05, 2010 2:37 PM
To: Chang, Richard
Subject: Re: SOARCA

I might be a few minutes late, I'll keep you informed.

Sent from an NRC Blackberry
Sct urnell

From: Chang, Richard
To: Burnell, Scott
Sent: Tue Oct 05 08:11:12 2010
Subject: RE: SOARCA

Scott,

I apologize, I only spoke for myself. Let me check with Tina and Jimi when they get in, and I'll see about their
availability.

Regards,
Richard

From: Burnell, Scott
Sent: Tuesday, October 05, 2010 8:01 AM
To: Chang, Richard; Ghosh, Tina; Yerokun, Jimi
Subject: RE: SOARCA

Hi Richard;

Yes, we should all sit down and discuss this, hopefully before the briefing for Commissioners Magwood &
Ostendorff tomorrow. I'm available this afternoon and tomorrow morning; how are your schedules looking?
Thanks.

Scott

From: Chang, Richard
Sent: Tuesday, October 05, 2010 7:55 AM
To: Burnell, Scott
Subject: SOARCA
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Act, exemptions .X ( . 1066
Fo~A* . oo,4I



Good morning! I have recently taken over from Jon Barr as the PM for the SOARCA project. I was wondering
if you might have some availability this week to meet and talk a little bit about the Communications package for
the SOARCA project.

Regards,

Richard Chang
Program Manager
RES/DSA/SPB
301-251-7980
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